
Riccarton/Wigram Community Board Agenda 8 February 2005 

6. TEMPLETON SCHOOL, ASSISTANCE TOWARDS COMMUNITY POOL USAGE 
 
 This is a late edition to our agenda. 
 

The Templeton School are using the local community pool but are having to pay the Council for this,        
as the season has finished. 

 
An invitation has been extended to the school Headmaster Peter Bradley and the Council’s Recreation 
Facilities Manager John Filsell to attend today’s meeting to talk through the issue. 

 
Whilst the question of suburban pool open season might need to be discussed, the issue here today is 
perhaps for the Community Board making a financial contribution to the school to cover the cost of 
their continued use of the community pool. 

 
If additional information is received prior to our Board Meeting (to assist in the deliberation of this 
matter) it will be circulated directly to members. 

 
 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council meeting - decision yet to be made


